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Pam, Don and Kendra:

This is the redraft of the PECFA draft.  Please review it carefully, particularly
proposed s. 101.143 (3) (cp) and the treatment of s. 101.143 (4) (cm).  These provisions
differ somewhat from what we discussed on March 3rd, based on instructions I received
from Don.  Note that proposed s. 101.143 (3) (cp) 3. and 4. are based on s. 101.144 (3)
(a) and (c).

Please also consider whether current s. 101.143 (4) (ce) should be modified in light
of proposed s. 101.143 (3) (cp).

As always, if you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
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